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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:17 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  * Update - The Tucson 2017 Mineral Auction Closes Tonight! *  *

 

 
 

The Tucson 2017 Mineral Auctions 

   

The FINAL Day of Bidding! 
 

The Final Day of Bidding is Here! Reserves are being dropped to make things 
more interesting and there are many specimens without opening bids. Browse 
the auction and make your best offer on any items of interest. No reasonable 
offers will be refused! Offers which may be too low will receive a counteroffer.  

 

Good Luck to Everyone During Tonight's Auction Closing! 
 

Tucson 2017 Mineral Auction #2 

  
*   

Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals  

* 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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The Newest Tucson 2017 Showroom will be Online this Week! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

Link to the First Tucson 2017 Showroom 
  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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